New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEwW MEXICO

Novemder 20, 1958

Aspen Drilling Company
3010 Monte Vista N.Z.

Alduguerque, New Mexioco
Attne MNr. V. R. Johnston
Dear Btl1:

Reyerenoce is made to your letter of November 17, 1958 requesting
tentative approval for a gas-gas dual completien in the NEf
Section 3-26N-3¥, Rio Arriba County.

Rule 112 was recemntly revised so that it fs no longer necessary

to odtain tentative appreval. I have examined your equipment

plan and rind that it {8 accepladle under the new rule. I would
suggeet that pyou proceed as set out in your letier and after
completion of the dual make application yor administrative approval
in the usual way.

Yours very $ruly

Zmery Cis Arnold
Supervisor, Distriot #3

ECAtke

cet Mr. B. J. Flaoher
00C, Santa Fe, N.M.
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